
National Nursery Issues 
 

Plant Quarantines 
 
For any of you who have ever tried to find out 
how to ship plant material across a state line, 
there is good news. The American Association 
of Nurserymen in cooperation with the National 
Plant Board of the USDA Animal and Plant 
Health Inspection Service has just released 
Federal & State Quarantine Summaries. This 
looseleaf book contains a listing of national and 
state-by-state information on plant quarantines 
regulations. Interstate transport has always 
been confusing, especially because simple 
things-like the definition of "nursery stock" -vary 
considerably. For example, seeds are included 
in Oregon, but not in Colorado. This handy 
reference also lists the principal contacts for 
quarantine information in each state and 
provides phone and FAX numbers. See the 
"Special Publications" section for ordering 
information. 
 

Worker Protection 
Standard Update 
 
As reported in the January, 1993 issue of FNN, 
the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
(EPA) revised the Worker Protection Standard 
(WPS) for Agricultural Pesticides. The WPS 
governs pesticides used in the production of 
agricultural plants which includes forest and 
conservation seedlings. Most WPS provisions 
were due to take effect on April 15, 1994. 
However, before that date, legislation was 
enacted which delays implementation of some, 
but not all, of the new WPS standards until 
January 1, 1995. The new law was enacted to 
allow more time for the agricultural community 
to learn about the WPS and to properly prepare 

for implementation. 
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Specifics of the new revisions depend on how 
the WPS requirements appear on the pesticide 
label. Some requirements are fully spelled out 
on the label whereas others are referred to, but 
not thoroughly described. During 1994, you 
must comply with the WPS provisions that are 
spelled out, which include the requirements for 
personal protection equipment (PPE), the 
restricted entry interval (REI), and the require-
ment for "double notification" - if this require-
ment is on the label. 
 
You do not need to comply with the "refer-
enced" requirements until January 1, 1995. 
These requirements include pesticide safety 
training for agricultural workers and handlers, 
decontamination sites, notification of workers 
about pesticide applications, display of informa-
tion about pesticide applications, emergency 
assistance, and display of safety posters. The 
new legislation also provides optional PPE 
requirements for some irrigation work and 
excludes crop advisors from WPS coverage for 
the remainder of this year. 
 
Well, are you sufficiently confused? Maybe, 
Table 1 on the following page will help. As you 
will see, the new WPS requirements are 
detailed and demanding, so check the WPS 
Handbook for the specifics. See the January, 
1994 FNN for information on ordering the WPS 
Compliance Manual, Posters, and Worker 
Training Booklets. If you don't have a copy, let 
me know and I'll send you one. 
 
 
 
Source: 
 
Cress, D. Kansas Pesticide Newsletter 17(4); 
April 19, 1994 
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